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Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back to the final half term of the year.  It is action packed and the children have already 
bounced into school and begun learning with such enthusiasm. 
 
The new topic overviews will come home with your child on Monday, please do have a look at them and 
share in your child’s learning journey.  We have noticed with joy that many children are so inspired by 
their learning that they want to share what they have been inspired to do at home.  Please do encourage 
the children’s interests in our topics and they are very welcome to bring their creations into school and 
share with the class. 
 
We are thrilled with the initial uptake with our Breakfast Club, families have already said how beneficial it 
is with work commitments.  The club is run by LJD coaching and provide a breakfast plus fun sporting 
activity (and some quiet ones too).  The club is open to all families in school, regardless of your work 
commitments.  It is aimed at being a healthy and active way to start the school day.  All are welcome.  
Places can be booked via ParentPay, see email from 22nd May.  If you require further information please 
do contact the school office. 
 

 
 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Play equipment 
You will have noticed that our play equipment is currently cordoned off, we were so disappointed to 
learn following a survey on it before half term that it is no longer safe to play on.  We are unable to let 
the children play on it and it will soon be removed.  This is a huge loss for us.  Our only option now is to 
fundraise and/or receive funding for a new play area.  As I’m sure you know new play equipment is very 
expensive!  Quotes can vary but we are looking at a cost of £10,000.  This may seem alarming but I am 
currently looking into funding streams.  I am hoping it will also be something that our school community 
will want to contribute to via PTA fundraising events.  Please do come and support our Family Fun Day 
(see below).  I would also be very interested to hear from anyone who has contacts in the play 
equipment world or funding world.  Warbstow is small and mighty and I know we will find solutions but 
we have such limited spending power when it comes to big projects like this.   
Any help is much appreciated.  Thank you. 
 
 
Family Fun Day 

 
 

Tickets will go on sale next week. 
 
We have another date for your diary in the meantime to support the Family Fun Day: 
Thursday 13th June:  MUFTI DAY in exchange for a filled jam jar of treats and goodies – sweeties, little 
toys, hair bobbles etc 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Spelling homework 
You will have received your new spelling sheets for this half term.  We ask that the children practice 
spelling the words and then record in sentences in their spelling homework book.  There won’t be a test 
this Monday as there is limited practice time but we do ask that the children complete their homework 
sentences. House points are awarded to all those who complete their sentences.  
 
 



 
 

Dates 
7th June – Community Cohesion Day, school closed for pupils 
12th June – Y5 Aspire Games, Par 
13th June – Mufti Day in exchange for a filled jar 
14th June – Tempest Class Photos 
18th June – Surf’s Up Beach Day 
21st June – 3 Tors Challenge 
22nd – FAMILY FUN DAY 
26th -28th June – Y5/6 residential trip to YHA Okehampton 
1st – 5th July – Sir James Smith Transition Week 
4th July – Sports Day 
10th July – Earhart Summer Production 
11th-12th July – Budehaven Transition Days 
12th July – School reports home 
15th- 16th July – Launceston College Transition Days 
16th July – Warbstow Transition morning 
16th July – New Nursery Stay and Play 
17th -19th July – Y3/4 residential trip to Carnyorth  
24th July – End of Year Celebration Assembly  
24th July - Last day of term 
 
 
  
 
             

After school clubs for Summer 2 
Tuesday – PAFC, Y1-6, booking required using the link below.  
https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/ecnd-6-football-after-school-club-warbstow-primary-school.html 
Wednesday – Art Club, Reception-Y6, booking via Arbor.  
Thursday – Quidditch with LJD Coaching, Reception-Y6, booking via ParentPay. 
Booking is still available for all clubs. 
 

 
 
  
 
             

Frozen Fridays 
Frozen Fridays make a return on Friday 14th June and will run each week until the end of term.  
We will have a selection of ice creams and lollies available to purchase in the playground at the end of the 
day for £1 - £1.50.  
 
 
 

https://officialsoccerschools.co.uk/argyle/ecnd-6-football-after-school-club-warbstow-primary-school.html

